
Dear visitor:

Thank you for trusting Henry Ford Macomb Hospital with the healthcare of 
your loved one. Due to limited space and for everyone’s safety, visitors are 
limited in our emergency department. Only one visitor is allowed once a patient 
is placed in a fully enclosed room. Visitors may switch with one other visitor. 
We are committed to keeping our patients and their loved ones connected 
while delivering safe, high quality care.

Until you are able to join your loved one, you are welcome to keep in touch with 
them by personal cell phone if available or check on their progress by calling the 
phone number highlighted below: 

586.263.2601

586.263.2610

Use this patient find code:

 

Each of our team members is working hard to get all patients placed in the 
appropriate level of care based on their health needs. Please understand that lab 
draws, tests like X-rays or CT scans, waiting on results and doctor rounding may 
take some time. Also, please consider that emergency department conditions 
can change quickly and that the sickest or most critical patients will be seen first. 
We appreciate your kindness and patience as we provide the very best care 
for you.
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